
 

 

Ready to learn. Ready to thrive. Ready for tomorrow. 
At Egerton we aspire to create an inclusive environment where all students and staff can flourish. We strive to nurture curious 

minds, so that all children leave school as confident, compassionate and globally aware citizens. 

 
           18th October 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had a busy week this week, Forest school for our Y3’s and Y4’s has been a huge success and the children have 
been learning how to measure the age and height of trees this morning along with knot work and team building- to say 
the children were buzzing about their learning is an understatement.  
 
Boom Reader 
You should all have had your log on details for Boom Reader now. It was great to have some parental feedback about 
the new system at parents evening and how this is having a positive impact on children’s reading. Thank you for logging 
on, if you haven’t yet, please make sure you do, so you can see what your child is reading and be able to comment as 
well. 
 
Poppies on sale 
Our School Councilor’s will be selling poppies this year week beginning 5th November. There are a number of items on 
sale, ranging from snap bands and bracelets for £2 and then zippers and plastic poppies for £1. This year we are also 
selling white poppies as well to support a commitment to peace across the world. A minimum donation of 20p will be 
gratefully received for our red and white poppies. 
 
Road Closure- Bexton Road 21st October  
You may have seen that Bexton Road is due to be closed all day on Monday 21st October (9.30-3.30pm). On the 
Cheshire East website it states until 2.30pm which we are hoping is the case. However, please be mindful on this day 
that the roads will be even more busy than usual and where possible, it may be quicker to walk to school that day. 
 
Parents Evening 
It was lovely to see parents and carers attending our parent meetings this week. I wanted to say a special thank you to 
our wonderful new School Councilor’s who excelled themselves at both of the evenings directing parents to the correct 
places. 
 
Attendance winners 
This week’s attendance winners are Year 1 AGAIN with a wonderful 100% attendance, in 2nd place are Reception with 
98.6% and in 3rd place are Y5 with 98.5%. A huge well done to Year 1 who will get an extra playtime next week at some 
point! 
 
E-safety 
This free online safety guide focuses on Snapchat. It highlights a number of risks such as sexting, visible location and 
contact from strangers. 
Please see the attached flyer for further information. 
 
 



 

 

Best wishes 

Caroline Lowe 

Head Teacher 

Important Diary Dates (new dates in bold * change of date) 

Autumn term 2024 

Date Event 

21.10.24 Reception Parents Evening 3.30-5.30pm 

23.10.24 Reception Parents Evening 1.30pm-6.00pm 

23.10.24 Y2 children Church visit- more info to follow 

25.10.24 School closes for children  

31.10.24 Deadline for Y7 applications  

4.11.24 Inset Day- school closed for children 

5.11.24 School opens for children  

6.11.24  PTA Film Night KS2 

7.11.24 PTA Film Night Reception and KS1 

11.11-18.11.24 Book Fair 

12.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round @1.30pm 

14.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round@9.30am 

19.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round @9.30am 

19.11.24 Y2 Burwardsley Meeting 3.30pm 

21.11.24 New Reception intake September 2025 show round @1.30pm 

29.11.24 PTA Christmas Fair 

10.12.24 New Vic Theatre tip Y5/6 10.30am 

10.12.24 Carol Concert Y3/4 6-7pm 

11.12.24 Reception Christmas Play 9.30am 

12.12.24 Carol Concert Y3/4 9.15-10.15 

12.12.24 Grange Production Peter Pan Y3/4 12.45pm 

12.12.24 Carol Concert Y5/6 6-7pm 

13.12.24 Carol Concert Y5/6 9.15-10.15 

16.12.24 Christmas Jumper Week 

16.12.24 KS1 Play @1.30pm 

17.12.24 KS1 Play @9.30am 

17.12.24 Y5/6 Christmas Party @1.30pm 

18.12.24 Y3/4 Christmas Party @1.30pm 

19.12.24 Infant Christmas Party @1.30pm 

20.12.24 Parents invited to look at children’s work- school to close at 2pm 

 

Spring 2025 

6.1.25 School opens for the children 

14.1.25 Y2 Trip to Weaver Hall- more info to follow 

13.2.25 PTA Valentines Disco- more info to follow 

14.2.25 School closes for children 

24.2.25 School opens for the children 

27.2.25 PTA Parent quiz and Fish and Chips 

4.4.25 School closes for children 

Summer 2025 

22.4.25 School opens for the children 



 

 

 

 

 
 
This week, Year 6 had a fantastic time on their trip 
to Macclesfield Forest! The children worked together on map 
drawing, practiced their orienteering skills, and learned all about 
the Peak District National Park and its special features. It was a 
fun and educational day, and everyone enjoyed the chance to 
explore the great outdoors while developing their teamwork and 
navigation abilities. Well done to Year 6 for their excellent 
participation and behaviour! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week the children have been enjoying the story of Supertato by Sue Hendra, continuing our learning about 

superheroes. As you can see, we have had fun making Mr Potato Head using playdough and the features.  We have also 

made Lego planes to fly the characters in. In PE, the children have been honing their jumping skills. We made sure that 

we used two feet together and springy knees and feet to jump as far and as high as possible.  

5.5.25 May bank holiday 

6.5.25 School opens for the children 

21.5.25 or 22.5.25 PTA Film night- Dates to be confirmed 

23.5.25 School closes for children 

2.6.25 School opens for the children 

13.6.25 Lego workshop Y5/6 

16.6.25 Lego workshop Y5/6 

27.6.25 PTA Summer Fair 

18.7.25 School closes for children 

21.7.25 & 22.7.25 Inset Days 4 & 5 



 

 

 
This week the children had a very exciting Anglo-Saxon themed workshop. They consolidated some of their current 
learning on Anglo-Saxons whilst also taking part in some fun activities and games. As well as this, they learnt about some 
common weapons used in combat and even had a go at a fun dual with a partner.  

 

 

 

 
Class 1 had an amazing day at Tatton on Tuesday. They went 
back in time to 1886 and got into role as Victorian servants, 
learning to bake scones and take care of the mansion. They 
gained slots of knowledge on the Egerton family and what life 
was like for them. We are so proud of how well the children 
represented Egerton with their incredible enthusiasm, 
behaviour and manners.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
This week in English, Year 2 have been sequencing our 
class text 'Troll Swap' and have had a go at writing 
each part of the story.  The children have really 
enjoyed exploring this book and they have produced 
some wonderful pieces of writing. I am sure that their 
final pieces of writing next week will be amazing!  



 

 

 

 
Year 3 have been making such wonderful progress with their outdoor skills in Forest School with Mr McDonald. They 
have showed excellent listening skills which has been evident when they have completed independent tasks. Also, they 
have all been kind and courteous to one another whilst working in different groups. Well done Year 3! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In nursery this week once the dryer weather finally came, the children loved playing with the leaves in the big 
garden.  We have talked about hibernation and the animals who do this, we enjoyed the stories of “when will 
it be spring” and “Ridiculous. Following this theme, the children loved making hedgehog bread rolls, these 
were enjoyed by all the family at home. Salt dough hedgehogs and their habitats were also made by the 
children.  We were lucky to enjoy a wide variety of fruits this week to help celebrate the birthday of a nursery 
child, who kindly brought in some fruit for the children to share together at snack. 
 


